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Warning: Sites threats Your Edu-mail 

The account news@bu.edu has sent mail to 

some people for informing them that the site 

of their Edu-mail has been changed, so that 

we want to inform you that this account does 

not belong to Benha University. The official accounts of the University 

are: info@bu.edu.eg - message.center@bu.edu.eg. All accounts of the 

University must be followed by “bu.edu.eg”. According to the above 

mentioned, do not reveal your password to any websites. 


